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2nd December 2011

Greetings Landcarers,


I'm pleased to let you know that Wagga Wagga City Council staff have obtained funding to develop a series of maps and two brochures showing the Biodiversity Habitat Corridors across the Wagga Wagga Local Government Area (LGA).

These maps and brochures aim to draw together all of the different revegetation and conservation projects done by land managers in the LGA. These will show people just how much work has been achieved and, importantly, allow people to identify how best they can link their own efforts with similar work nearby. By creating these links the efforts of individual land managers will be enhanced. As connected corridors of habitat develop, they will enable wildlife to move freely across the landscape and maintain healthy, genetically diverse populations.  The corridors aid preservation of plants as well as animals.

In addition to Landcare projects, the maps will also include general locations of Property Vegetation Plans under the Native Vegetation Act 2003, Climate Change Corridors, Wildlife Refuges and Registered Property Agreements.  A prominent feature of the maps will be Biodiversity Sensitive Land as identified in the Wagga Wagga City Council Local Environment Plan 2010.  

The mapping project will complement other existing projects with a landscape connectivity focus, including Communities in Landscapes and the Murrumbidgee CMA's Climate Change Corridors project.

Landholders, property names, and details about specific projects will not be identified, and inclusion in the mapping project is completely voluntary. Detailed mapping out of individual project areas or properties is not required. The maps will be 1:100 000 scale (one centimetre to a kilometre).

If you are interested in being included in this project, all you need to do is send me the Lot and DP numbers of the central part of each property where revegetation works have been conducted.  I will amalgamate these into a list and forward it to Council and their GIS system will use these numbers to generate the maps.

If you are interested in being part of this opportunity, please contact me on the details below, preferably no later than Friday December 9th.  However, if replies come in later they can still help to improve the maps of the potential habitat corridors. 

Thank you very much in anticipation of your involvement in this valuable project

Kind regards,

Nicole Maher

Regional Landcare Facilitator, Murrumbidgee Landcare Inc

Email: nmaher@murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au
Phone: 69 331 443

Mobile: 0487 953 776

Room 11, F Block, Wagga Agricultural Institute, Pine Gully Road, Wagga Wagga

 P.O.Box 710, Wagga Wagga NSW 2650

 Email: nmaher@murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au  Phone. 02 6933 1443

www.murrumbidgeelandcare.asn.au


[image: image2.jpg]